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Dunkettle Interchange 

Upgrade Project 
Upgrade Dunkettle to a largely free-flow interchange to alleviate traffic congestion.  

  

 

 Ground investigation works are continuing in the traffic island at the 

N25 eastbound off/on slips at Bury’s Bridge.  See photograph 

below.   

  

 Piling works will get underway at this location in association with the 

new Interchange Bridge before the end of January 2021. 

 

 



 

 

Ground investigation rig progressing an assessment of ground 

conditions at depth in the Bury’s Bridge area 

   

 

 A number of new bridges are also required as part of the new 

alignment in the area south of the N25.  Piling works will get 

underway in this area during week commencing Monday 11th 

January 2021.  See photograph below.  

 

 



 

 

Piling platforms under construction to facilitate installation of test piles at 

proposed new bridge locations south of the N25 

 

 

 Installation of a protection slab at the gas transmission main 

immediately north of the Upjohn premises will continue to the end of 

January 2021.  See photograph below. 

 

 



 

 

Preparations for placing of protective slabs nearing completion, south of 

the N25 

 

 

 Daytime works over the coming week will be almost entirely off-line 

with no disruption to traffic anticipated as a result of our works.  

 

 

 



 

 

N40 Intelligent Transport 

Systems 

 

Installation of gantry mounted Variable Message Signs and other 

infrastructure to display traffic information such as journey times. 

 

  

 

 Works associated with installation of new Intelligent Transport 

Systems equipment on the Glanmire Regional Road are continuing. 

See photographs below. 

 

 

 

  



 

 

Ongoing ITS works on the Glanmire Regional Road  
 

 

 ITS works will also continue on the N40 over the coming 

week.  Works here will be progressed largely under night time 

working with no disruption to traffic anticipated as a result of the 

works. 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

 

 



 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com.

  

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup 

 

 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

   

 


